NOTICE OF CITIZEN PARTICIPATION MEETING: 558 S. Fifth Ave.

Citizen Participation Meetin
Postcards are being sent to all property owners within 1,000 ft of the MICHNITUPEAN,

project sites to give notice that development petitions will be
submitted to the City of Ann Arbor this July or August 2025. A citizen
participation meeting will be held to give you an opportunity to
review plans, ask questions, and provide comments that will be
considered by the developer in finalizing plans and be

incorporated into a report for the City Planning Commission.

Project Description

A 13-14 story residential project with a variety of residential units
including studios, 1, 2, 3, 4, & 5 bedroom units with approx. 92 on-site
parking spaces is proposed on an assemblage of 8 contiguous lots
including 558 S. Fifth Ave.

Meeting Logistics

Date: June 26th, 2025 Location: Union Rec
Time: 6:30 pm - 8:00 pm 545 S. Main St.

Ann Arbor, Ml
Questions or Comments

Questions or comments may be directed to 734-930-1500 or

at office@jbradleymoore.com during business hours.

Persons with disabilities are encouraged to participate. Accommodations may be arranged by
contacting the above. Requests need to be received at least 24 hours in advance of the meeting.



